Commemorating the 75th anniversary of the end of World War II:

A FREE Outdoor Dramatic Reading

...of excerpts from Studs Terkel's 1985 Pulitzer prize-winning book

"The Good War"



A collection of personal accounts from individuals who actually experienced the dramatic events of World War II. A perfect way to celebrate the generation that paid the price to stop fascism.

Parental Guidance Suggested.

Th. 8/13 @ 6pm Council on the Arts Murray Hill Mt. Morris
Sat. 8/15 @ 6pm Little Lakes Community Center Hemlock
Wed. 8/26 @ 5pm Gazebo Park Nunda